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MEETINGS 
 
The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, September 19, 2013 at the K 
of C Hall at 7:00 PM. Lunch will be 
served after the meeting.   
 

The next building committee meeting 
will be on Thursday, September 5, 2013 
at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 
The next Auxiliary meeting will be on 
September 19, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.  Please 
bring items for the Fashion Show Baskets 
and/or handmade items for the Fashion 
Show Gift Shoppe. There will be a special 
meeting September l9 at 7:00 p.m. for final 
preparations for the Fashion Show October   
17th.  Welcome to new members:  Donna 
Malon, Margie Prinster and Carolyn Berry.    
The attendance prize of $5.00 was won by 
Wilma Sitzer.  The 50/50 prize of $30 was 
won by Alice Forbeck.   
If you donated gifts that are left after the 
Fashion Show from the Craft booth, you 
may reclaim it or donate for the Maurice 
Gentemann KC Euchre tournament in 
February.   
 

KIDS HELPING KIDS 

 
The annual 3v3 soccer tournament was 
held on August 2-4 at The Woodlands in 
St. Peters, with over 150 teams 
participating. I'd like to thank all of our 
Brother Knights who came out to help with 
our food booth. Together with the Holy 
Name Society from St. Barnabas, our 
booths raised almost $3300 for 
Assumption School and other charities 
over the weekend!! 
 

ACTIVITIES 

 

Home Association Meeting     Sep. 5, 2013 
Charity Meeting      Sep. 10, 2013 
Regular Meeting       Sep. 19, 2013 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Sep. 21, 2013 
Ladies Fashion show     Oct. 17, 2013 
October Regular Meeting     Oct. 24, 2013 
Tootsie Roll Drive      Oct. 10, 11, 12, 2013 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth……272-4818 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Hon. Chaplain: Rev. Ray Hager……….240-4556 
Dep Grd Knight: Mike Catalfano….314-750-1436  
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: John Vogel…………….......978-8074 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Gene Thornhill………………978-3295 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
 Bob Hudnut……………….....272-0038 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  ralph.barrale@kofc.org 

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jim Piel……………………....978-3560  
Vice President: Bryan Eisenbath………240-1763 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Kathy Niehaus……...……....240-6180 
Vice President: Rita Thornhill….………978-3295 
Treasurer: Ruth Randell…………..314-330-5879 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr…………978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell…………………….939-5423 
Trustees: Carol Joseph………..……….240-8841
 Nancy Sullivan………………240-3393
 Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 

 

FISH FRIES 
 
We are in serious need of someone to 
come forward to help run the fish fries. 
We are losing 2 of the members who 
were at the head of the fish fries.  The 
sooner we find replacements, the 
smoother the transition should be. Please 
contact the grand knight if you are able 
to do this.  Tracy Hakenewerth @ 636-
272-4818 
 
 

 

NO FISH FRY IN 

 SEPTEMBER 
   

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 

With the generous support from our Hole 
Sponsors, contributors, and our Brother 
Knights, the council's 22nd Annual Charity 
Golf Tournament was a GREAT success.  
The rain held off for us and a good time 
was had by all.  This year's event was our 
most profitable year ever - ~$13,000.  We 
could not have done it without all those 
who put in their time, talent, and treasure 
to make it happen.  The profits from this 
fundraising event will go to many of the 
charities that the council supports 
throughout the year, with even a portion 
going towards the new hall.  The Knights 
(and ladies) behind the scenes are the 
reason for its huge success.  Again, we 
would like to thank everyone who 
supported this charity event.  We look 
forward to the continued support to make 
next year's even better. 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 
 

We still have 15 members who have not 
paid their dues.  Please do so as soon as 
possible.  Please contact the Grand 
Knight Tracy Hakenewerth or Financial 
Secretary Ron Gardiner 109 Courtfield, 
O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com, if you have a 
financial hardship that is keeping you 
from paying your dues. 
 

GRAND KNIGHTS REPORT 

 
Thank You to all who helped on the 3 vs 3 
soccer tourney and the golf tourney. A 
special thanks to the committees that 
organized these events they were both 
huge successes.   
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HALL CLEANING 

  

The hall cleaning work list for September 
is as follows: 
 

Larry Buehler capt  240-5819 
 
 
H Alt….314-609-8923  R Berkbuegler…….980-2979 
G Haas….....240-6193  J Bruegenhemke..272-3054 
H Hisaw.......397-2065  Joe  Gryzmala…294-5620 
R Hackman.240-0699  K Hudnut…........978-3639 
J Kahr……..240-8577  J Kues….............970-1323 
D Lammert..240-1522  B Lipinski…........978-4150 
M Schwarz..240-3442  V Mennemeier..272-4504  
M Perkins.....240-1155  M Saali..............978-7754 
J Schoenherr..978-3347  S Stegen……..272-0251 
F Volansky…..240-2737  T Wilmes….....397-0060 
S Perhacs…314-323-4416  B Valentine….379-1838  

 
GOOD OF THE ORDER 

 
Brother Larry Swagman was not present 
at the last meeting and missed the 
$140.00 attendance prize. 
 
Brother Gene Thornhill won the $24.00 
50/50. 
 

DISTRICT DEPUTY 

 
As I have spoken at the meetings, 
Membership is the responsibility of each 
of us. We need to bring in one new 
member to replace ourselves.  We have a 
new building on the horizon and we will 
need members to keep this dream alive. 
So, please do your part. Thank You and 
May God Bless 

 

 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 
Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim 
Beauvais, John Bland, James 
Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Curtis Burkemper, Rich 
Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, Dennis 
Czajkowski, Irwin Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, 
George Haas, Jim Herr, Jim Kwarta, 
Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Phil Meyers, 
Leroy Ortbals, Keith Schulte, Norbert 
Stoverink, Ollie Tochtrop,  John Vogel, 
Lawrence White, the wives of Brothers 
Mike Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, Phil 
Meyers, Charles Pabst, Stan Patton, Bill 
Schwendeman, Don Swoboda, Bob 
Valentine, the brother and son of Brother 
Vince Scully, the grandson of Brother 
William Grumich, the brother of Brother 
David White, the son of Brother Jerry 
Pieper, the sister of Brother Jerry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law of Brother 
Mike Saali, the wife and daughter-in-law 
of Brother John Vogel, the wife, brother 
and grandson of Brother Ron Yeamans 
and all who have cancer or who are 
ailing.  Thanks for all the prayers for all 
who are the above list.   

 

FUND RAISING COMMITTEE 
 
The next meeting of the council fund 
raising committee will be on Tuesday 
September 10, 2013 at 6:30pm, just prior 
to the charity committee meeting. 
 

 

 

 

CONDOLENCES 

 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Morris Wessel 
whose brother died. 
 

DARTBALL 
 

To those interested in Friday Night Dart 
Ball, please call Don Niehaus at 636-240-
6180 (donaldniehaus@hotmail.com) or 
Jerry and Mary Ann Davis at 636-240-
3777 or Dave and Debbie Moynihan at 
636-240-8918 or Ron and Dorothy Wilmes 
at 636-272-5663. 
 

LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER 
 
On July 27, we held the annual Ladies 
Appreciation Dinner.  We had around 65 
folks in attendance, and a great meal and 
great times were had by all.  At the August 
council meeting, we voted to hold the 
Ladies Dinner on the same weekend each 
year, like we do other events.  We chose 
the 3rd Saturday of June, which would 
make next year's dinner on June 15. 
 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 
 

On October 10th, 11th and 12th we will be 
conducting the annual Tootsie Roll Drive. 
If you have not been contacted and would 
like to help, please call Brother Gene 
Thornhill at 978-3295 or Brother Ronald 
Winkelmann at 978-1250. 
Plan to be available for that weekend. 
 


